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Oregon's mail in voting system is great and more states should use it. It allows more 

people to vote. It reduces the time it takes to vote. It makes it easier to vote.  IMO any 

attempt to make it harder to vote, which SB210 is trying to do, is trying to reduce the 

voice American citizens have in our elections.  

 

SB210 is an awful idea and should be throw out with the other garbage. 


